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 Sugar Hill Sentinel  

New Business Feature: Shotz Studio of  Photography 

   Vendors Needed! 
Sign-up now to participate in the 
8th Annual Sugar Hill Fall Festi-
val (Sat. Oct. 25th 11am-5pm!).  
We are looking for arts and 
crafts vendors, all types of  food 
vendors, participants in the Chili 
Cook-Off, and those wishing to 
be in the Festival parade.  Lets 
make the Car Show bigger than 
ever!  Applications are available 
on the Sugar Hill web site, or 
contact the Sugar Hill Recrea-
tion Department at (770) 831-
7413 or City Hall (770) 945-6716  

Linda Shotz recently moved her photography business 
from Suwanee to the Magnolia Village office complex. 
A 3rd generation Atlanta native, with an MBA from 
GA State, training at Gwinnett Tech, stints in Paris, and 
member of several photo professional groups, she has 
enjoyed a successful 10 year run. Shooting in digital, her 
subjects range from babies to seniors, weddings, family 
portraits, and commercial.  She shoots on location and 
has several Lake Lanier and Accent Gwinnett Magazine 
covers to her credit.  Her studio has a full complement 
of props and backdrops for any occasion.    Phone 770-614-1960     Web site: www.shotzstudio.com 
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Meeting Schedule 2008: 
 

September October     
September 2 / October 6 
7:00 PM, City Council Work 
Session - City Hall Annex   

September 9 / October 7 
4:00 PM, City Court Session, 
City Hall Annex 

September 8 / October 13 
7:30 PM, City Council Meeting, 
City Hall Annex  
 

September 15 / October 20 
7:00 PM, Planning and Zoning 
Meeting, City Hall Annex 
 

September 30 / October 28 
6:30 PM, Downtown Development 
Authority, Community Center   

Everyone is invited to attend Sugar 
Hill’s monthly Work Sessions and 
Council Meetings. All meetings 
for the City of Sugar Hill will be 
held in the City Hall Annex     
located at 4988 West Broad   
Street, adjacent to City Hall. 

 
DDA meetings are held at the Com-

munity Center at 1166 Church 
Street.  

 Your comments suggestions and sup-
port will help make your City a com-
munity you are proud to call home. 

 
  Videos of our monthly City Council 

meetings are shown on Charter Cable, 
Channel 19, at 8:00 PM, every 3rd, 4th 
and 5th Monday of each month.  

 
  Agendas and meeting minutes can be 

found on the Sugar Hill website  at: 
www.cityofsugarhill.com.  

City of Sugar Hill  4988 West Broad Street  Sugar Hill, Georgia 30518  (770) 945– 6716  www.cityofsugarhill.com 

                      Last Day to Register to Vote is October 6th! 
 

 Construction Watch: New and Ongoing 

Development continues in E.E. Robinson Park. 
The City has purchased additional property 
along Level Creek Rd, and is creating additional 
parking.  A new entrance is being constructed 
that will relieve congestion during major events  

in the park.  Pictured above is the additional 
parking lot, and on the left is the turn lane on 
Level Creek Rd.  Also as part of  the project will 
be shaded picnic areas.  This construction in-
cludes the regional water detention pond. 

                           Cemetery Fence Design Approved for West Broad Street 
 

It’s important to register to vote in the coming national elections.  If you have moved, are new to the State, or just turned 18, 
you have until October 6th to register.  If you have not voted in the last two general elections you may be listed as inactive so 
you must re-register.  You will need a form of identification.  They include a copy of a current and valid photo ID, a copy of 
a current utility bill, bank statement, government check, paycheck, or other government document that shows your name and 
address.  Registration forms are available at Sugar Hill City Hall, the Gwinnett Public Library or Gwinnett County offices.  
Remember to bring a photo ID to the polling place in order to vote.  For more information about the upcoming election, 
please visit the Secretary of State web site at:  www.sos.state.ga.us. 

As part of the development of West Broad St, the City has 
voted to enclose the cemetery with a traditional fence with 
features that will complement the new downtown.  After 
several reviews of six proposals both the Mayor and City 
Council, and the Downtown Development Authority, 
agreed on a brick and wrought iron fence with three deco-
rative gates.  The City has received five proposals for the 
construction and installation of the fence.  After reviewing 
the proposals we will interview three firms for a selection. 


